
DRUMMING 
Join us in learning and practicing songs 
on drums. 
All are welcome to participate. Please 
bring your own drum if possible. We 
have spare drums if needed.

Thursday, June 13, 2024
at Head Start. Pratice starts at  5 p.m.

Please reach out to Keegan at 
youth@xatsull.com 
if you are interested in joining the 
practise.


